
It’s that time of year again! Time to show our Level Green teachers 
and staff members how much we appreciate them! Appreciation 

week starts May 3rd. 

 

Due to COVID we will not be able to accept items being sent 
into the school. So, this year we have set up a Venmo account 
to accept monetary donations to help spoil our favorite school 

employees. 
 

 

Username: @LevelGreen-PTO 
Last 4 digits of phone number: 8077 

Please reference “Staff Appreciation” when submitting donation 

Any questions please email Jamey Dinzeo 

jameydinzeo@hotmail.com 


